
TOWN OF PORTERFIELD 

 

Public Hearing 

 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 

 

 
Chairperson Dennis Bergeson called the Public Hearing to order at 5:45 PM.  The purpose for 

this meeting was to discuss the variance as requested by Isaac and Katherine Linstad affecting 

property located at W3205 Aspen Lane, Marinette, WI  54143 (parcel #026-00479.004) in the 

Town of Porterfield to build a single-family dwelling 90 feet from the center of the road. 

 

The public was invited and no objections were voiced.  A motion was made by Audrey Guseck 

to adjourn the meeting at 5:51 PM.  Don Limberg seconded the motion.  Roll Call:  Audrey 

Guseck – yes, Don Limberg, - yes, Dennis Bergeson – yes.  Meeting adjourned.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Amy Linstad, Clerk 

 

 


